
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 4 May 2018 1:32 PM 
To: 'Jessica McDonald' 
Cc: Michal Roucek; Nigel Ward; Michael Wright; 'Robert Seals'; 'john.gunn@ccsa.org.au'; 
Cherie.Canning@ags.gov.au 
Subject: RE: C2013/6333 - Request by AFEI for an extension in filing submissions 

 
Dear Ms McDonald, 
 
Re: C2013/6333 Equal Remuneration 
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Vice President is not satisfied that there is a proper basis for granting the extension and it is 
therefore refused. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Jessica McDonald [mailto:jessica.mcdonald@afei.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 4 May 2018 1:12 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Michal Roucek; Nigel Ward; Michael Wright; 'Robert Seals'; 'john.gunn@ccsa.org.au'; 
Cherie.Canning@ags.gov.au 
Subject: C2013/6333 - Request by AFEI for an extension in filing submissions 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Application by the IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order  
C2013/6333  
 
Request by AFEI for an extension in filing submissions 
 
The Amended Directions made 2 May 2018 require AFEI to file and serve submissions etc. by 5.00pm 
14 May 2018. AFEI respectfully requests leave to file and serve its submissions etc. by 5.00pm Friday 
25 May 2018 (effectively a 9 day extension).  
 
The following matters are put in support of this request: 
 

         To date documents have been produced and have been inspected by us. 
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         Further production is expected next week (7 and 9 May) and we also intend to inspect that 
material. 

         We wish to take into account matters arising from documents produced and to deal with 
those matters in the submissions.  

         Recently, the Full Bench granted three employer parties (Australian Business Industrial, the 
New South Wales Business Chamber and Australian Childcare Alliance) an extension for the 
purpose of filing their submissions to 5.00pm Friday 25 May 2018. 

         The Applicant has been granted an extension to file and serve its material in reply by 
5.00pm Thursday 19 July 2018. 

         The extension sought by AFEI corresponds with the extension granted to these employer 
parties and would not otherwise affect the timetable.  

 
We would be grateful for your reply to this request. 

Regards, 
 
Jessica McDonald | Workplace Relations Consultant 
  
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 

Street Address- Lvl 2, 97-99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Telephone - 02 9264 2000 
Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 
Email -  jessica.mcdonald@afei.org.au  
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
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